Harvest Reminders

As you head into harvest, please take a few moments to review these important reminders:
· Bird cannons:  Please remember to be considerate when using bird control practices that may create problems for your neighbors. Consult these best practicesdeveloped by OWA and industry advisers. The annual effort to control crop loss due to migrating birds is always a challenge, but one that can cause irritation to those living near vineyards. Be a good neighbor and be sensitive to your neighbors' concerns when it comes to bird control.
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